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22nd January 2013
FROM BRENDA ACHIENG 
TO SPONSOR HERMANN KR JOHNSON
Dear Sponsor Hermann,
RE: DAP REPORTS FROM NOVEMBER 2012 TO JANUARY 2013
Wising you Happy New Year!
Brenda your foster daughter was happy when she received her Christmas gift; also she enjoyed Christmas dinner and bought some of her friends whom enjoyed our dinner. Her friends were happy and enjoyed chicken, meat, biscuits and sodas.
All children were singing and naming their sponsors names. The dinner was very colourful and all children and our neighbours kids were happy. 

Brenda is well in health and has joined new class and have new friends. 
She is grateful for her sponsorship.

Kind regards, 
Lucy Odipo.

